
 

RIVER CITY 
 

CATHOLIC SINGLES  
 

                                                                DECEMBER 2015 

RCCS 
 
 

PRESIDENT 
Sue Senyard  –  806-8183 

 
VICE PRESIDENT 

Rolaine Portman  –  783-
0229 

 
SECRETARY 

Judy Fergeson  –  646-1805 
 

TREASURER 
Cecilia Williams      918-427-1239 

 

SPIRITUAL COORDINATOR 
Judy Fergeson – 646-1805 

 
CHAPLAIN/SPONSOR 

Fr. Babu Battula 
 

PARISH 
REPRESENTATIVES 

CHRIST THE KING 
Judy Fergeson  –  646-1805 

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 
Donna Barnett  –  783-7948 

ST. BONIFACE  
Phylis Weisenfels  –650-0870 
 

SACRED HEART OF MARY 
BARLING 

Nikkie Kinnamon – 755-6494 

   ST. MICHAEL, VAN BUREN 
Need a Representative 

SACRED HEART, 
CHARLESTON 

Need a Representative 

DECEMBER 4  (Friday) 

DINNER     6:00 p.m. 

BRANDING IRON RESTAURANT 

We will meet for dinner at the new 

restaurant (Old Mill on Rogers) for a 

bit of fellowship and great meal.  Call 

Sue for more information at 806-8183. 

 

DECEMBER 9  (Wednesday) 

OPEN MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

6:30 p.m.  

We will meet at the Main Library on 

Rogers Ave in the upstairs Meeting 

Room.  Everyone is welcome to come 

and bring your suggestions and activity 

ideas to make plans for the next month.  

 

DECEMBER 11   (Friday) 

CHRISTMAS PARTY  

   AND MASS 

6:00 p.m. (Mass)    

7:00 p.m. (Party) 

We will meet at CTK Chapel for Mass 

then immediately following will go to 

Donna’s home at 5101 Rosewood Cr. 

We will have a “Dirty Santa gift 

exchange”– limit of $10.00. The main 

dish will be provided, please bring side 

dishes and desserts.   Call Donna at 

783-7948 to RSVP and to let her know 

what you are bringing. 

 

DECEMBER 18   (Friday) 
ROSARY 

COOKIE SWAP 

7:00 P.M. 

We’ll meet at Sue Senyards home at 

1615 South P St., Apt. 32 to say the 

Rosary and swap (and eat)  cookies.  

Call Sue at 806-8183 for more 

information. 

 

Happy birthday 

december   
 

Lydia-Elena Montiel    12/03 
     
Sue Senyard                12/13 
 

Nickie Kinnamon         12/17 
 
 

 
 

 
Have a Blessed and wonderful 
Christmas Season.  



 


